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Hi Team, 
 
First, "MANY THANX!" to all of you who have already taken the FEVS survey. 
 
Now, a quick update on our survey progress.  MEDCOM had reached 13% complete for those who received the email asking them to take the 
survey.  The leading command across the Army is at 37%, so we've got some catching up to do (remember, the target is 50%).  If you got the 
message and haven't made your input yet, please use the 10 minutes or so it takes and complete the survey. 
 
Many who received the message have, unfortunately, deleted the msg because they received an invalid certificate notice or something similar.  
Despite the notice, the survey is safe.  Even if you have deleted it, you may be able to retrieve and complete the survey.  Go to your deleted file 
and, at the top, use the Search box with "FEVS".  If it's still there, the msg will come up.  Then go into the message and find the line that says 
"Click here to access your survey."  Unfortunately, you can't just click; you'll have to copy the part from "https" to the end without the < > signs.  
Then paste that into your browser and it should take you directly to your survey.  Hope it works out.  Good luck.   
 
The shortest message yet, again??!! 
 
All the best, 
gregg 
 


